

Minutes of CLOK Committee meeting 1st April 2025

Apologies for absence

P Archer, D Murphy

Present

C Mackenzie, J Green, R Rigby, J Trigg, C Wright, A Cranke, R Simpson

1) Matters arising from the minutes of February meeting

New Banners Livia needs the money upfront to order them R Rigby to work with Livia on this

Signage for CSC, Quote received, list of required signs created

Add to Tchimes a request for a new key rack **J Green**

2a) Previous events

Ayton Moor lots of late entries but went well

C2G 11 entries

2b) Future Events

Skelder map ready to go the printer

Summer series access on going J Trigg to send a copy of the RA and CM

Flatts Lane RA received

Bedale and Richmond M dean back on with planning now

C.S.C. Parking at Majuba carpark Ringo not an option to give blanket access to it.

Does CLOK pre pay and issue tokens to certain cars?

Volunteers get a rice sign up credit

Northern nights date now finalised 24th Jan, put on a set of colour coded courses following day, but will require a second planner

Reviewed the 2026 meets list and urban maps plan, agreed to allow the Northallerton map to become obsolete

3) Treasurers Update

Club funds have dropped, suggest we limit expenses to must haves

4) CDO

Where did the 11 participants at C2G come from?

5) SDO

Mowden school payment outstanding

Several maps updated

Arrange a call Josh Jenner outdoor classroom, C Mackenzie

6) AOB

Joe Wright Trophy

Paul Thornton award male/female junior awarded to R Baker and William Rowan

Mapping course – reimbursement to Phil Batts agreed to offer a meal for Phil and Lorraine

Date of next meeting

13/5/25